
Parent-Teacher
Conferences

Conferences will
be held via Zoom
in 30 minute time

slots

with
Please be prepared

questions
or suggestions

for me

An email to sign
up for time slots

will be sent out on
October 1st at 6pm

with

Contact me at
sheila.sutfin@smail.astate.edu

any questions
or concerns


